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Members of the Lowestoft and northern parishes Community Partnership are invited 

to a meeting to be held via Zoom, 
on Wednesday, 15 December 2021 at 6.00pm 

  
This meeting will be broadcast to the public via the East Suffolk YouTube Channel 

at https://youtu.be/bLSYM8mg8EM 
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Welcome and Apologies for Absence  
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Action Notes - 28 September 2021  
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Lowestoft CP priorities survey report  
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Presentations  
(a) Cycling and Walking Strategy  
(b) Reutilise  
(c) Somerleyton School Allotment Project  
(d) Elm Tree School Project (Greener Growth CIC) 
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CP Board Update  
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Project Updates  
Walk in the Park/Sunday Club 
Lowestoft Mile 
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Healthy Eating Task and Finish Group  
Update and Group activity. 
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Lowestoft CP Fair  
Proposal and discussion. 
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Date of Next Meeting  
To confirm the date of the next meeting as 22 March 2022. 

 
 

 
  

  

Filming, Videoing, Photography and Audio Recording at Partnership Meetings 

The Council, members of the public and press may record / film / photograph or broadcast 
this meeting when the public and press are not lawfully excluded. 

 

The Council cannot guarantee public seating areas will not be filmed or recorded. By entering 
the Conference Room and sitting in the public seating area, those present will be deemed to 
have consented to the possible use of filmed images and sound recordings.  If you do not 
wish to be recorded, please speak to a member of the Democratic Services team at the 
earliest opportunity. 

If you require this document in large print, audio or Braille or in a different language, please 
contact the Democratic Services Team on 01502 523521 or email: 
democraticservices@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 

mailto:democraticservices@eastsuffolk.gov.uk


 

 
The national Charter and Charter Plus Awards for Elected Member Development 

East Suffolk Council is committed to achieving excellence in elected member development  
www.local.gov.uk/Community-Leadership 

 
 

http://www.local.gov.uk/Community-Leadership

